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  NEWSLETTER NO.3 SUMMER TERM – 10 MAY 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 4 – KS2 SATs 

Monday 13th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.30 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Tuesday 14th Governor Visit   
Wednesday 15th  Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-09.45 

 U10/U11 Boys Cricket v Mead (AWAY – Neville Cricket Ground) 
Leave 13.45 Start: 14.15 
Collect from Venue: 15.45 

 U11/U10 Girls Cricket v Beechwood (HOME) 14.15 
 School Shop Open 15.15-16.30 

Thursday 16th  U8/U9 Girls Cricket v Skippers Hill (HOME) 14.30 
Friday 17th  Awards Assembly 08.55 
 Parent & Toddler Session 09.00-10.15 
 Y6 Leaving for Bowles 13.30 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Edward LOVE:  For showing kindness and love to everyone  

YEAR 1 
Coco WORSHIP:  For thoughtful questions and prayers in R.E. lessons 

Olivia  
LEARN & GROW:  For excellent progress in Reading and great effort in 
Maths 

YEAR 2 Myles GROW:  For excellent work in R.E. and English  

YEAR 3 
Liberty LEARN:  For wonderful work in Maths  

Dean  GROW:  For a fantastic attitude and effort in everything he does! 

YEAR 4 

Liberty  GROW & LEARN:  For using her Growth Mindset in Maths  

Francesca 
GROW & LEARN: For being great Maths partners in using Maths Mastery 

Nate  

YEAR 5 Izzy WORSHIP:  For fantastic reflections and written work in R.E. 

YEAR 6 
Ava LEARN & GROW:  For huge effort in Maths and growth in R.E. 

Monty  LEARN & GROW:  For effort with presentation and editing in History 
 

FRIENDSHIP 
Ariana (R) For tidying up all the toys after playtime 

Monty (Y5) For being particularly kind during playtime 

PE 
Bella (Y2) For excellent effort and improvement in throwing and catching 

Nate (Y4) For excellent front crawl demonstration in Swimming 

MUSIC To all our young Musicians for their performance at our Evening of Music on Thursday  
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CONGRATULATIONS:  

• On Sunday 5th May Millie (Y2) and Poppy (R), along with 
45 other dancers from the Catherine Bellinger School of 
Dance, took part in ‘Stars in the Round’ at the Royal Albert 
Hall. They performed a 5-minute ballet 
based on the story Alice in Wonderland. It 
was an amazing experience and a huge 
achievement at the age of 5 and 6. 

• Rotherfield Football Club have awarded 
medals to: 

o Seren (Y2) for being a great 
addition to the team and for 
throwing herself into football 

o Liam (R) for good tackling  
o Paddy (Y1) and Luke (Y2) for commitment to the club throughout the year 

• Oscar (Y3) who was part of the winning team on the Tunbridge Wells RFC Mini’s Tour to Great Yarmouth 
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Club….or is it?! 
We will be interpreting the 
theme very loosely this term as 
we make and build a variety of 
things, starting out with mosaic 
planters and who knows what 
might be next! 
 

Nature Club 
At their first activity of this 
Summer Term Nature Club 
worked as a team to make two 
Easter Gardens, assembled 
from flowers, moss, pebbles, 
rocks and sticks they collected 
from the school grounds. 

 

Thank you to the boys and girls in Nature Club for contributing an Easter garden to our Liturgy 
table alongside signs of new life including spring flowers, eggs and chicks. We start the summer 
term filled with optimism and joy as we have so many exciting things to look forward to. 
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Together with the PTA we are working on a new whole school 
goal: to reduce waste and use of resources, including 
especially single use plastics.  The School Council members 
helped launch a survey of break time snack wrappers this 
week, creating a tally of plastic, foil, paper, reusable wrappers 
or nature’s own, such as 
banana skins.  Together we will 
try to reduce waste in this small 
aspect of our daily lives and 
compare the results when the 
survey is repeated in a couple of 
weeks’ time.  Some of you are 
already well underway with your 

own campaign at home but, if not, 
we hope that the children 
themselves will lead a quiet 
revolution as they switch off lights, 
turn off taps and eat all their food! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On Tuesday, Foundation Stage, KS1 and Y3 were totally 
immersed in the wonderful world of Peter Pan and his friends.  
They memorised secret passwords and magic actions, hiding 
away from Captain Hook and coming to the rescue of Peter Pan. 

Perform  
Drama4All 



LOVE – LEARN – GROW – WORSHIP 

Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 
 

 
 
 

Thank you to our young musicians who entertained us on Thursday evening.  
How lovely to hear the progression across the year groups and what a great 
incentive to practise! Thanks to our music teachers, Mrs Bradford and Mrs 
Crowley, and our very receptive and appreciative audience of mums, dads, 
grandparents, aunties and uncles and family friends. 


